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Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I wish to strongly object to any proposal that increases the height of the Warragamba  Dam. 

  

In a recent report UNESCO said that  status of this such a proposal would cause flooding 

risks that would endanger the heritage status of this world famous area. 

This proposal will flood 1000 hectares of World Heritage causing damage to hundreds of 

aboriginal sites. 

There will be 65 kilometers of river and creeks flooded by this proposal. 

The NSW Government has a duty to protect this wilderness area that is of of huge 

significance to Australia and the world. 

  

The stated reasons for providing flood protection are nothing more than  an excuse to enable 

massive urban sprawl to take place on the lower reaches of the Nepean River. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 




